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Mazda supports humanitarian efforts to help 
Ukraine emergency situation 


Leverkusen, 10th March 2022. Mazda Motor Corporation is deeply saddened by the events taking place in Ukraine and is concerned for the safety and well-being of people there and throughout the region. We hope that the situation will be brought to an end as soon as possible and that peace and security will return to Ukraine. 
Our colleagues in the region are already active with their humanitarian support and in addition we are making a financial donation of 1 million Euros to UNHCR, the UN Refugee Agency to support the activities which provide humanitarian aid to the affected populations in Ukraine and countries in the region.
We will also continue collecting and distributing the donations we are receiving from Mazda Group employees around the world and support the grassroots activities already being carried out by the employees of the local Mazda operations in Europe.
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